
From: iris sapkota 

Sent: 06 June 2023 15:42 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P  

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Alex, 
 
To the respected person of Camden Council, 
 
I have a unit in the  of Camden Market, I would like to show my 
support and interest in the redevelopment scheme. As a business owner who has 
been trading in this Market for many years, we have experienced absolute highs, 
since covid, this has drastically decreased the footfall in the area and although things 
have picked up, we are still somewhat struggling to get back to the times of pre-
covid. 
 
 
 
I believe that the redevelopment will help  us tremendously. It will bring new and 
positive attention to the Market, along with many more job opportunities for those 
who are still struggling to find one. The ferris wheel and opening of the Dead Dog 
Basin will allow people to see new sites and access parts of Camden no one has 
been able to access before. 
 
 
 
As a unit trader, I highly welcome this redevelopment and I am in full support of this. 
Please consider our businesses and livelihood. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


